
From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
To: "Kaitlyn A. Luck"
Cc: Bill Ramsey; Christian Combs
Subject: RE: surface commingle for Hyperion State Tank Battery
Date: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 11:21:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Hello Ms. Luck,
 
Everything looks to be in order. Provided no protests are received, I will draft a recommendation to the Director that
a permit be issued for this commingling project once the notice period has expired.
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
 

From: Kaitlyn A. Luck <KALuck@hollandhart.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2020 10:39 AM
To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>
Cc: Bill Ramsey <Bramsey@taprk.com>; Christian Combs <ccombs@taprk.com>
Subject: [EXT] RE: surface commingle for Hyperion State Tank Battery
 
Mr. McClure,
 
Tap Rock appreciates the advisement as to the notices below.
 
Attached please find proof that Tap Rock has published supplemental notice of this application in
the newspaper of the county where the surface commingle is to be located to effectuate notice upon
these affected persons. The publication occurred on September 9, 2020, and the 20-day notice
period will expire on September 29, 2020.
 
For that reason, Tap Rock requests the Division issue an order at the conclusion of the 20-day
period on September 29, 2020.
 
If the Division requires anything further, please do let us know. We appreciate your consideration.
 
Best,
 
Kaitlyn
 
 

Kaitlyn A. Luck – Associate  I  Holland & Hart LLP  I    (o) 505.954.7286   (m) 361.648.1973

 
From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, September 1, 2020 9:59 AM
To: ccombs@taprk.com
Subject: surface commingle for Hyperion State Tank Battery
 
Hello Christian Combs,
 
I am reviewing the surface commingle application for the Hyperion State Tank Battery (PLC-695) operated by Tap
Rock Operating, LLC (372043)
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Do you have any indication that the following notice was delivered to the recipient?
 

8/11/2020
CD Martin PO BOX 12 Midland TX 79702-
0012 9214 8901 9403 8317 7620 06

 
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 476-3471
 


